
We have been thinking about how we can contribute to a
positive, safe and happy school community. The ‘window

of tolerance’ is a concept that helps us to understand and
describe how we can all function at our best. If we are
within our window then we feel calm, focused and in

control. This is the best place for us to be so that we can
manage our feelings, respond to challenges, get on well

with our friends and learn. Our first challenge when
learning about this new idea is to think about how we feel

and how big our windows are! 
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Contact Information

Diary Dates
12.9.25 School clubs can be booked from 6pm
15.9.25 School clubs begin this week
16.9.25 KS2 beach trip 
16.9.25 Reading information session for Daymer parents 2.50pm  
16.9.25 PTA Meeting 5pm @ school
24.9.25 Year 5 Junior Life Skills @ Bodmin Fire Station
25.9.25 North Cornwall Book Festival
26.9.25 Non-Uniform Day raising money for The Children’s Cancer Unit Fund, RCH Charity
29.9.25 Family and individual photos
Week Beg 6.10.25 Parent/teacher meetings
6.10.25 Flu immunisations
9.10.25 Harvest Breakfast
10.10.25 Wear YELLOW for World Mental Health Day

House Points

Pentire: 242

Cowrie Class:
Freddie & Scarlett

Daymer Class: 
Jay, Hattie & Elijah

Greenaway Class:
Pixie & Stanley

Polzeath Class:
Toby & Isis

Porthilly Class:
Jowan, Albie & Edie

Rock Class:
Leo & Finn

St Enodoc: 172

I have been so impressed with how well the children have settled back into school and how they have all
embraced new classrooms, new teachers and new children. When I pop into lessons I can see curious
learners and children who collaborate well with each other. We are very proud of all the children for a
fantastic start to the new academic year! 
The weather, however, has had alternative ideas and we have been caught out in the rain many times
throughout the week! Please ensure the children have their coats with them each day so that they can enjoy
as much time outside as possible.
Don’t forget that school clubs are bookable on Arbor from 6pm this evening. We aim to provide a range of
clubs throughout the year for different year groups so please get in contact if you are able to support us in
giving our children some more exciting opportunities. 
Have a lovely weekend when it arrives!
Warm regards,
Mrs Warren

In assembly this week...



North Cornwall Book Festival
We have an opportunity for up to 15 Key Stage 2

children to attend the North Cornwall Book
Festival run by Endelienta Arts on Thursday 25
September 2025. Children in Year 3-6 are invited
to apply for a place to attend the Book Festival
on a first-come, first-served basis. Please note
the timings of the day are 9.30am -2.30pm and
you must be able to transport your own child to
and from the event. The children will be met, and
supported, by a member of staff at the event but
parent helpers are also required. Please let Miss
Martin know if you are able to support this trip.

th

You will be able to book a place on this trip on
Arbor from 6pm this evening - the first 15
children to apply for a place will then be

contacted with further information.

A huge thank you to our Year 6 children for
looking out for our youngest members of the

team!
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St Minver School in action...

More news...

Useful links

Sickness and Absences

Please report your child’s absence before
9am. You can call and leave a message on
option 1 or you can email us at school. If
your child will be off again the following
day, we will require you to notify the school
of their progress. 
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St Minver School & Nursery

Autumn 1 Week 2

Special Mentions

https://www.stminver.org/web

